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Administrative Memorandum No. 53

Date: June 28, 1976

From:  SECRETARY GENERAL

  To:  Assistant Secretary General, Assistant and

  Executive Secretaries, Department and Office

  Directors

  Subject:  Within grade salary increases for personnel at

  headquarters 

I.
Under the new evaluation program, staff members at headquarters appointed prior to January 1, 1976 and who were rated at level 3 or above on the last work performance evaluation will receive a within grade salary increase July 1, 1976 regardless of their respective career service dates or the date on which they last received a within grade salary increase. Staff members at headquarters appointed as of January 1, 1976 will receive a within grade salary increase July 1, 1977 provided they are rated at level 3 or above on the corresponding work performance evaluation. 

 

II.
Staff members at headquarters who were promoted or whose posts were reclassified between July 1 and December 31, 1975 will receive a within grade salary increase July 1, 1976 provided their performance on the April evaluation has been rated level 3 or above. 

 

III. Staff members at headquarters who were promoted

or whose posts were reclassified between January 1 and June 30, 1976 will receive a within grade salary increase July 1, 1977 provided their performance is rated level 3 or above.

 

IV.
As of July 1, 1976, all staff members at headquarters will be awarded a within grade salary increase the July following one year's satisfactory performance. 

 

V.
As of July 1, 1976, all staff members at headquarters who are promoted or whose posts are reclassified, will be awarded a within grade salary increase:

 

A.
The following July 1, if the promotion or reclassification occurs between July 1 and December 31.

B.
The July 1 following one year's satisfactory performance if the promotion or reclassification occurs between January 1 and June 30.

VI.
This Administrative Memorandum shall enter into effect as of this date; any previous rules and/or regulations that may be in conflict with it are hereby revoked. 

The Staff Rules will be amended as soon as the study relating to field staff is completed.

